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Joanne Meneses
Voices of Trilogy
100 Falling Acorn Avenue
Groveland, Florida 34736

Dear Joanne Meneses:

On behalf of the Orlando VA Healthcare System (675) patients and staff, we would like to extend
our appreciation to you for your 23 members of Voices of Trilogy singing in the lobby and in the
CLC donated on December 06, 2023.

It is through the efforts of community partners like you that allow us to continue the quality care

and services that we seek to provide for our deserving Veterans. We look forward to the
opportunity to work with you again for future events.

Thank you for your continued support and advocacy.

Sincerely, B
s el o
Cristina Mercado Ace¥édo
CDCE Chief

CDCEP

3225571

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state, “The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide you, the donor, any goods or
services in consideration in whole or part for your contribution.”



